
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/11/2017 5:34:57 PM
Subject: Re: Ethics MOA

​This will be discussed on Tuesday.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 11:17 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Ethics MOA 
 
Just an update to let you know, I am still working on this. I have left several voicemails for Steve Hamm and have not 
heard back.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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